
From: Jennifer Bumgarner <j.bumgarner@ef.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2013 11:39:13 AM
Subject: Re: South Carolina Call

Thanks, Christian. I will be working from our San Francisco office on Thursday and Friday, but I could do a call 
at 10 or 10:30 am EST, if that works for you.
Alternately, I have time next Tuesday (4/2) at 9:30 or 10 am or after 2 pm, or next Thursday or Friday (4/4-5). 

Best,
Jennifer

Jennifer L. Bumgarner
Program Director, Southeast Region
The Energy Foundation
J.Bumgarner@ef.org
(919)425-0050 (desk)
(919)628-6209 (mobile)
JenniferLBumgarner (skype)

From: <Soura>, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 10:15 AM
 
To: Jennifer Bumgarner <j.bumgarner@ef.org>
 
Subject: South Carolina Call


                Based on John’s last email, it looks like we’re back to trying to arrange a call for just the two of us.  How does 
later this week look on your end?  I’m open Thursday afternoon, mid-morning Friday, and after 2PM on Friday, if 
anything in those windows would work.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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